Foundation

We have been learning about the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. A highlight was planting
our own beanstalk. The children have been checking for signs of germination daily — we
wonder if any of them will reach the clouds!

The Owls and Foxes enjoyed the warmer weather when they visited the wild place. The
children have been busy excavating some bricks they found; each group carrying on where
the last left off!

This week in Maths we have been naming and using 3D shapes: cube, prism, cone, cuboid,
cylinder and pyramid.

Can you find any shapes like this around your house? How could you show your teacher
what shapes you found? Which shape was the most common?

Our final week of the Lent term will be a busy one with Easter as our theme. We start the
week with our local area Spring Walk. Please make sure the children arrive promptly at
school on Monday and have their school coats with them. Our word of the week will be
‘blossom’. The children will be also learning about the Easter story, making some Easter
themed crafts, working together to create an egg protector.

Best Wishes,
The Foundation Team



